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EDUCATION, LEISURE AND HOUSING
Shapinsay Community School

Shapinsay, Orkney, KW17 2DY

Tel: (01856) 711218   Fax: (01856) 711218

Email: admin.shapinsay@glow.orkneyschools.org.uk
Web: https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/or/shapinsayschool/
Head teacher: Emma Clements.
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                                                                                                                                                           Monday 12th February 2024
Dear parents / carers,
Dates for your Diary
Thursday 15th February 2024 – Dental inspections
Friday 16th February 2024 – Half term break 
Monday 19th February 2024 – Half term break 
Tuesday 20th February 2024 – In service day, school closed to pupils.
Book Bug Session

There will be a Bookbug session tomorrow, Tuesday 13th February for babies, toddlers and pre-school children. The Early Years staff will be taking the nursery children to join in. Please see poster on reverse of this letter for more information. 
School Lunch Menu
School Lunch menus were sent home last week, thank you to those who have returned them. If you have not returned them yet please highlight your child/children’s choices and return to school as soon as possible. 
PE kits 
Please can all pupils have their PE kits in school every day, they can take them home on a Friday for washing but they must have them back in school on Monday. We’ve found that some of the children haven’t had them in school.
Homework

Homework and spellings set today to be back on Friday 23rd February as it is the start of the half term break Friday this week. 
Red Nose Day / World Book Day
We are having a combined World Book Day and fundraising for Comic Relief on Friday 15th March. We would ask people to dress up in fancy dress and bring in a donation for Comic Relief. You might want to dress as a book character, or in something funny. The Library group would like people to bring in books they no longer want at home, and we will hold a Book Swap in school. Books can come into school from the beginning of March. We will be doing some fun activities for Comic Relief too.
Kind regards,
Emma Clements
Head teacher
